
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2021-2022                                                         Date:- 07/04/2022 

 

 

Notice 

 

We are delighted to announce that the Celebration of Bengali New Year 1429, in 

the eve of Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav, will be organized by the Department of 

Physical Education. The event will take place on the online platform from 14
th

 

April 2022 to 15
th

  April 2022. We extend a warm invitation to all students to join 

us in this auspicious celebration, making it a memorable and cherished experience 

for everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Bengali new year celebration (1429), 2022 

 

On 14th and 15th April 2022, the Department of Physical Education at Mugberia Gangadhar 

Mahavidyalaya organized a vibrant Bengali New Year 1429 celebration program, showcasing 

various cultural activities. The event was held online, and participants took part through virtual 

platforms. 

The program was inaugurated by Dr. Debasish Roy, Head of the Department of Physical 

Education, and Dr. Swapan Kumar Misra, the esteemed Principal of the institution. Both 

dignitaries extended their warm wishes for the New Year to the audience and participants over 

the Zoom platform. 

Students actively participated in the celebration by presenting captivating performances of 

diverse cultural activities. These performances were recorded beforehand and then shared 

through the online platform, adding an element of creativity and diversity to the event. 

The virtual celebration allowed for broader participation, enabling students, faculty, and other 

members of the institution to come together and celebrate the auspicious occasion of Bengali 

New Year. 

 

Twitter Link: https://twitter.com/MugberiaM/status/1515185684251754496/photo/1 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


